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Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings from all of us here at IELC Bhosale Nagar!!! 

Itôs that time of the year againé.our final month of the academic year! 

 It always brings bittersweet feelings as we wrap up another year that has been filled with many 

accomplishments and challenges as well. Time has truly flown by this time and looking back on it 

we feel proud of ourselves and what we have accomplished as a school. Here is a look into April 

2018 at IELC Bhosale Nagaré. 

 

 



                                                                          

                                       

Student-Led Conference ï 6th April 2018 

We had an End of Unit Celebration and a Student-Led Conference which gave the parents an 
insight into the childrenôs learning journey. We are very proud of our little ones and it is wonderful 
to see them grow and develop in all areas of learning. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 



                                                                          

   

   

 

   



                                                                          
 

Graduation Day ï 13th April 2018 

It was a proud moment for the school and the parents to see our Prep 2 students graduate. 

Many of them have been with the school since they were toddlers and it was a heartwarming 

feeling to see them all grown up and ready to face the challenges of Primary School. We wish 

them all Good Luck as they continue their learning journey.  

   

 

   

 

 



                                                                          

 

 

 

   

 

 


